
From: Shumavon, Aram
Sent: 1/21/2010 2:56:18 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: fyi

I thought you might like to know: Mary and I are expecting. Baby boy. May 5 due date.

Hope all is going well with you and yours,

a.

Aram Shumavon 
(415)703-5228
Procurement, Renewables & Climate Strategy Branch 
California Public Utilities Commission - Energy Division

SB GT&S 0301605


